
Your Health Policy Fellowship can 

do wonderful things for you!

Did you know it can jump start your way to a Master 

of Public Health or Master of Health Administration 

degree from A.T. Still University's School of Health 

Management? ATSU-SHM's partnership with the 

Health Policy Fellowship through Ohio University 

College of Osteopathic Medicine allows a portion 

of your fellowship work to equate to completed 

classwork in our online programs.

Learn more about ATSU and the School of Health 

Management at www.atsu.edu. Find out more about 

our HPF program by contacting 877.626.5577.


